
MEETING NOTES from May 22, 2018    Selecting a Summer Project Manager

Present at meeting to decide who is going to do the inspections on the 85th and 95th road projects were 
Julie Johnson, Craig Gondeck, Todd Waytashek, and Deborah O’Keefe. 

Meeting called to order at 9:00 AM.

Julie told the board that Will Houston from Westwood Engineering would like to put in bids for future 
road projects and they provide inspections with their contracts. 

Lloyd Erdmann’s bid was half the cost of Nick Anderson’s.

Julie made the motion to accept Lloyd’s bid for the 85th and 95th road projects. Craig seconded the 
motion. Motion was unanimous. 

Craig brought up the idea to have Lloyd be an employee of the township but because of insurance issues 
the idea was dropped.

Todd asked for any new business. He stated that he had the pot holes done and had 22 bags of material 
left. 

Scott Jarnot, from Lake Andrew, said he would have the pot holes and the pipes in the road fixed in 
three weeks’ time. 

Board thought that the township should have a Road Plan Committee for future road projects.

Roger Schlichting wants a variance, so he can build 25 feet closer to both the township and the county 
roads. Julie said she told him, to bring all his documentation to show why he feels he needs a variance, 
to the June Board meeting.  

The board agreed that it would be a good idea to suggest to homeowners that they come to the 
township with variance requests before they go to the county. The board would like to be informed of 
such requests before the monthly meetings instead of during or after the meeting.

Motion was made by Julie to adjourn the meeting @ 9:15. Todd and Craig seconded and third. 

Submitted by Deborah O’Keefe

Watab Township Treasurer


